
Lake Shore Public Schools School Age Child Care 
 

 

 

Welcome and thank you for your interest in the School Age Child Care 

(SACC) program at Lake Shore Public Schools. Enclosed you will find 

the required forms that need to be completed for enrollment of your 

child(ren). Once the required paperwork is completed it will need to be 

turned in to the site supervisor at your child(ren)’s school along with 

enrollment fee and prepaid tuition for the week. Once this is done, 

please allow 2-3 days for processing. After the processing time your 

child(ren) will be considered enrolled and can begin attending SACC. If 

you have any questions, please feel free to contact the site supervisor at 

your child(ren)’s school or myself. I can be reached at 586-285-8585 or 

by email askelly@lsps.org.  

Again, thank you for your interest in the School Age Child Care 

program at Lake Shore Public Schools.  

Sincerely,  

Ann Skelly-Miller  

Interim Childcare Programming and Safety Supervisor  

Lake Shore Public Schools 
 

 

Site Supervisors 
Masonic Heights:  

Lisa Owens 

586-285-8519 

 

Rodgers: 

Patti Huyghe 

586-285-8618 

 

Violet: 

586-285-8742 


